
Topic – Presentation – 
Meeting Jason Brandon 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Welcome and introductions 

• JN gave updates from Adult Health and Care

• He said quite a few people are leaving on 30 January in a 
scheme where people chose to leave to help money saving

• He talked about ‘Devolution’ which has been in the News. 
       Where councils merge and work together more on a local level 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• There are two Devolution programmes

• One is for Portsmouth, Southampton, Hampshire and the Isle of 
Wight to join together

• The other is that smaller districts in Hampshire might join up to 
be bigger areas 

• These changes mean that local elections will be postponed
  



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Trish shared a document on annual health checks from Marta

• Numbers have gone up of people having annual health checks 
and Fahmina is helping with the video soon

• Jason Brandon attended the meeting and self-advocates gave a 
presentation of the work done to date

• Jason said it was great to hear what you are doing and 
understand how you are experiencing daily life to learn more  



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• You talked about working with universities and places of 
education for social workers 

• You said you would like to do this more

• You talked to Jason about your Safe Places work and 
what you want to happen



Topic – AHC Survey feedback 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Welcome and introductions 

• Trish asked if a new trainee social worker could come to future 
meetings

• You said this would be good 

• We talked through the Adults Social Care feedback form in this 
meeting 

• You said it is better to meet someone and go through the 
questions face to face 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• You said sometimes your family have to do it for you 

• You said if they answer it takes the right away from you

• You said you like to explain your views to the person asking 
      to be listened to and to be heard

• You said it is good to feel you have taken action and not relied 
on someone else to do it for you

• You said the first page of the easy read should just say – ‘I am 
the service user’ or ‘I am the carer’ and then tick a box 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• You asked if smiley faces could be used 

• We did find smiley faces as we moved on in the survey

• You said the grid on the Easy Read form was hard to follow 
when you scrolled down as the headings went

• You said the last question is too long ‘I am supported’ and 
‘friendship’ should be separate questions

• You felt yes and no might be better answers for some questions

• You said some questions were too wordy 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• You said the last question ‘describe in one word’ should be taken out

• You talked about updating the LD plan with new photos

• You said Nicki helped you do the Easy Read for the 2018 LD plan

• Ally gave an update on care services and changes and talked about 
devolution and saving money in new ways

• You said the bus passes are changing for people travelling before 9.30am 

• You said you saw the new social care ad on TV which was confusing at 
the start



Topic – LD Plan and ASC updates 



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Welcome and introductions 

• Two people joined us from Purple Oaks today

• LM raised changing the logo for Partnership to remove the map and 
have a lighter colour

• We said we will raise this to all in the Partnership for opinions

• You told us how you made decisions in the last LD plan in 2018

• You said last time Flo contacted the organisations to get their promises



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Nicki joined the meeting to help us with the history of the LD Plan 

• Trish raised if VoiceAbility can be added on the logo page  

• Last time providers were contacted to find out what they could offer 
as promises

• We said we would try and find named contacts this time

• There is an Easy Read version which RD may have kept – we will ask

• You said you would like more colour contrast on the document with 
the dark blue



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Ellie from Purple Oaks talked about her role and self-advcoates asked 
questions

• Ellie said they have Launchpads in Andover and Eastleigh

• TH to chair next time

• Trish mentioned ICB roadshow and gave an update

• Request to add Easy Read for hospital bag to website

• Jason attended to give updates on the Market Position Statement and 
explained what this is



Adult Social Care Working Group

You Said, We Did

• Jason explained three document will be made in to one

• They were for Mental Health, Learning Disability and Physical Disability 

• HCC need to say to services what they want them to do

• Jason asked what would you want for your life and what do we need 
to tell them

• You said consistent staff, good communication and more flexible 
support to meet needs

• You agreed to work on a statement together after the Partnership 
meeting on 26th March on Teams to give to Jason 
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